
                                                                                                                                                                                     

  

                     

           WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                               The Village 

                                      Westbury-on-Severn 

                    Gloucestershire 

                         GL14 1PA 

                                                                                                                            Telephone (01452) 760303 

       Head Teacher:  Mr D. Crunkhurn 

                     Email:  admin@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk  

 
 

Thursday 29th April 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

It has been another exciting week at Westbury.  The weather may have taken a turn yesterday, but it 

hasn’t stopped the children enjoying their learning and having fun with their outdoor activities. 

 

We are very pleased to let you know that one of our children in Woodpeckers Class – Lewys – has signed a 

contract to play football for West Bromwich Albion Academy.  This is a huge achievement and 

demonstrates a wonderful commitment to his passion as well as tremendous recognition for his talent.  

We have all been extremely excited and delighted for Lewys and his family.  We wish him every success as 

he continues with this career.   

 

Well I hope you all have a wonderful weekend and enjoy being together as a family for a bit longer!  

Remember we come back to school on Tuesday next week! 

 

With warmest wishes, 

 

 

 

 

David Crunkhurn 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Attending school: 

I would just like to remind people that whilst we are still in a situation where we have to abide by COVID-

19 restrictions, it is very important that no one comes into the school building unless they have an 

appointment (dropping off forgotten items such as lunch boxes or outdoor learning clothes is fine).  If you 

need to contact the school urgently, please phone on 01452 760303 and we can make an appointment.  

This is important because of the need to ensure that spaces are sanitized and kept safe for the children.  It 

is always possible that the office may not be able to answer instantly, so please use the answer machine to 

leave a message as this is always listened to on return.  Thank you for your help with this. 

 

Governors’ 200 Club notification: 

Please see below the list of names of the winners for the 200 club for April’s draw.  The Jackpot for May 

will be £160 and there's still time to enter.  Please speak to Jo Trigg for details or contact the school office. 

 



                                                                                                                                                                                     

  

April  2021  Winners: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE Marathon Challenge: 

We are AMAZED and delighted at the number of children that have already completed their marathon 

challenge over the Easter break.  We really did not expect you to have completed 26 miles already!  The 

stickers are on their way and those that have completed the challenge will be receiving their rewards 

soon.  Thank you too, for the sponsor money that has already been raised alongside the challenge.  We 

will be using this to enhance our outdoor PE provision.  We will keep you updated on how this goes.  

Thanks again everyone! 

 

Class Photos: 

 The school photographer will be coming to school on the morning of May 13th.  During this time, the photographer 

will be taking class photos in a classic style.  The hope is that these will take place outside in the sunshine.  Please 

note that this is for class photos. Individual photos will not be taken at this time.  Thank you. 

1st Prize £20: Kay Rambaud - No 29 

2nd Prize £10: Sue Matthews  – No 47 

3rd Prize £5: Joyce Ferson - No 80 

4th Prize £5: Martin Betteridge   – No 105 

    

Jackpot £120: Unsold – No: 78 


